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29th January, 2022 

 

The Secretary 

The Calcutta Stock Exchange Association Ltd. 

7, Lyons Range, 

Calcutta 700 001 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Re: a) Regulation 29 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements)                 

Regulations, 2015- Notice of meeting of the Board of Directors. 

 

 b) Intimation of Trading Window Closure in terms of “Code of Conduct to Regulate, Monitor 

and Report Trading by Insiders.” 

 

Please note that a meeting of Board of Directors of the Company will be held on Monday, the 14th 

February, 2022, to inter-alia, consider and approve the Un-audited Financial Results of the 

Company for the quarter ended 31st December, 2021. 

 

As already informed earlier vide our email dated 28th December, 2021 the trading window for the 

dealing in shares of the Company shall remain closed with effect from 01st January, 2022 and 

would be re-opened after 48 hours of date of announcement/declaration of Unaudited Financial 

Results for the Quarter ended 31st December, 2021 for Directors/Designated 

Employees/Connected Persons covered by the said code above. 

 

Please confirm receipt. 

 

Thanking You. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

For The Birla Cotton Spinning & Weaving Mills Limited 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Silky Gupta 

Company Secretary 
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